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FDOT Announces Washington Street Detour 

Jacksonville – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a month-long detour of 

Washington Street as crews paint the Arlington Expressway Bridge over Washington Street. The detour 

will be in place from July 11 at 8 a.m. to August 11 at 5 p.m., weather and unforeseen circumstances 

permitting. 

Motorists who wish to travel southbound on Washington Street from State Street will continue on State 

Street, take a left on Newnan Street, take a left on Church Street and continue to Washington Street. (See 

map below.) 

Motorists traveling northbound on Washington Street will take a right on Church Street, take a right on 

Catherine Street, take a left on Duval Street, take a left on A. Phillip Randolph Boulevard, take left on 

Union Street and continue to Washington Street. (See map below.) 

FDOT urges motorists to always follow the speed limit and stay vigilant while traveling through 

construction zones. For up-to-date information regarding construction projects and lane closures, please 

visit www.nflroads.com or contact FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT. 
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